
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
Welcome back to the first week of school! It 
has been a busy week as we welcomed 
back all children in year groups one to five. 
Additionally, our new children in Reception 
have started their staggered timetables this 
week and it has been lovely to meet with 
them and their families.  
 
This week’s newsletter contains our 
Headteacher Award and Star of the Week award winners from each class, Reception 
children will also have award winners when they go full-time from week 3.  
 
Thank you to those parents who have sent projects in this week for Y1-Y5 children, if 
you have not done so then please send these in next week. We will be choosing win-
ners by the end of next week.  
 
Have a great weekend!  
 

Kind regards, 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 10 September 2021 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

Congratulations to Lily Class who are our attendance award win-
ners this week with 99.6% attendance! The class with the highest 
attendance percentage at the end of each term will receive a 
special prize.  
 
Coming to school on time every day makes a significant differ-
ence to how well children achieve at school. 
Good attendance at school is one of the key 
indicators of educational success for a child 
throughout their school life, so make it a pri-
ority to get your child to school every day.  
Please remember that we do not authorise 
holidays during term time.  

  ATTENDANCE 

Class Name  Weekly  
Attendance  

Buttercup 97.7% 

Bluebell  98.9% 

Daisy 98.6% 

Daffodil 91.7% 

Lilac 93.9% 

Sunflower 90.2% 

Poppy 91.2% 

Lily 99.6% 

Carnation 98.4% 

Orchid 94.1% 

Magnolia 98.5% 



FIND US ON FACEBOOK AT: 

Stefan earned the Headteacher Award in Sunflower 
Class this week for his superb handwriting. This week 
Stefan formed his letters very carefully, starting and 
finishing in the correct place and made sure his 
presentation was top notch! Well done, Stefan! 
 
The Headteacher Award in Lilac Class is awarded to 
Dania. Dania is new to our school and she is already a 
great role model for her classmates. She always 
makes an effort to follow instructions and she has 
been consistently making an effort to complete her 
work neatly! Well done Dania, what a great start to the 
year!  
 
The Headteacher Award in Daffodil Class goes to Cri-
na-Cristina. Crina has settled very well into Year 2 
and has been a great role model to her friends. Crina 
is always trying her best in all her activities. Well done 
Crina, keep it up! 
 
In Lily Class this week, Malik received a Headteacher 
Award for his excellent hand-eye coordination skills 
during PE. Malik was able to adapt his body position 
to confidently throw and catch a netball and a tennis 
ball. Great job, Malik!  
 
The Headteacher Award in Poppy Class goes to So-
phia N! She showed great resilience during PE this 
week. Whilst playing cricket, Sophia N. tried super 
hard and managed to hit a ball! She also showed 
good listening and team-work. Great sports skills, So-
phia . 
 
The Headteacher Award in Carnation Class goes to 
DJ. He has shown an excellent effort in Guided Read-
ing lessons. He tried hard to complete his tasks inde-
pendently and listened to feedback from adults. Keep 
it up! 
 
The Headteacher Award in Orchid Class has been 
awarded to Joshua for his excellent and mature atti-
tude to learning. I am very proud of his determination 
and can’t wait to see this throughout the year! Keep it 
up, Joshua!    
 
The Headteacher Award in Magnolia Class has been 
awarded to Vyuha for her outstanding approach and 
focus in every single lesson. She has been able to 
solve many calculations in our Maths lessons and 
can identify the addend and sum in an addition equa-
tion.  
 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 



FIND US ON TWITTER AT: 
HTTPS://TWITTER.COM/CONCORDIAREACH2 

Star of The Week in Sunflower Class this week is 
Faith. Faith has been a superstar in Sunflower 
Class and has been keen to answer lots of ques-
tions. We have been particularly impressed with the 
fact that she has been using 'because' to explain 
her thinking. 
 
The Star of The Week in Daffodil Class is Jaden. 
Jaden is working hard and building his confidence in 
number activities. This week Jaden has worked to-
wards writing to 100 independently. We are so 
proud of you Jaden, keep up the great work! 
 
Star of The Week in Lilac Class is awarded to Ka-
rim. Karim has been setting an excellent example to 
his peers and he has been consistently demonstrat-
ing that he understands our class expectations. 
Well done Karim for being such a fantastic role 
model for your class mates! Keep up the fantastic 
work! 
 
Star of the Week in Lily Class is Maxwell! Maxwell 
has settled well into life in Year Two. His behaviour 
has been impeccable, and he is a role model to his 
peers. Maxwell has also impressed us with his work 
on related facts in Maths. He is quick to recall num-
ber bonds to five, six and seven. What a great start 
to the year, Maxwell. Well done!  
 
Star of The Week in Poppy Class is Kaylen. He has 
been setting an impressive example for Poppy 
Class by showing good listening skills. Whenever 
Ms Brooks has asked for Star Sitting he is one of 
the first to do so. Well done, Kaylen! 
 
Star of The Week in Carnation Class goes to Milad 
for excellent partner work in all lessons. He has put 
in a fantastic effort and has been a role model for 
the class! Well done! 
 
Star of The Week in Orchid Class this week has 
been awarded to Marcel for his outstanding man-
ners to all staff members and classmates! Well 
done on your first week back Marcel, it has been a 
joy to have you in the class this week.   
 
Star of The Week in Magnolia Class has been 
awarded to Wael for his hard work during Topic les-
sons. We have been learning about the Ancient 
Egyptians and he made a real effort to make 
thoughtful class contributions. Well done Wael, 
keep up the amazing work!  

STAR OF THE WEEK 


